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Kim Kardashian and Kris Humphries

This celebrity marriage only lasted 72 days before the famous
couple announced their split. Photo: Fame Pictures
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Elisabeth  Moss  to  Divorce
Fred Armisen

After less than a year of marriage, Mad Men star Elisabeth
Moss and SNL cast member Fred Armisen are calling it quits,
reports The Huffington Post.  Moss originally met Armisen when
her fellow Mad Men cast member Jon Hamm hosted Saturday Night
Live in 2008.  The two got married in October of last year and
separated  on  June  26,  citing  “irreconcilable  differences.”
 Rumor has it that the split may actually have been due to
Moss practicing Scientology.  “Her religion was as important
to her as their marriage, if not more,” a friend of Armisen’s
told Us Weekly.  Armisen is reportedly now dating SNL co-star
Abby Elliott.What are three important things to know about
your partner before marriage?

Cupid’s Advice:

When you get married, you promise to cherish another person
“until death do you part.”  That’s why it’s so important to
really  get  to  know  your  partner  before  walking  down  the
aisle.  Cupid shows you what you absolutely must know about
your partner before saying “I do”:

1. Beliefs and values: A person’s religious beliefs and moral
values make up a large part of who they are.  While you
probably won’t agree on everything, at least be open to your
partner’s views.  If your beliefs and values differ too much,
you might want to rethink taking such a huge step in your
relationship.

2. Goals in life: You and your partner should have similar
goals if you want to spend the rest of your lives together. 
For example, finding out that he doesn’t want children before
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getting hitched might make you change your mind.

3. Bad habits: It may sound insignificant, but get to know his
habits before settling down together.  If he has some habits
that you just can’t learn to live with, it’s best to find out
before you tie the knot.

Fred Armisen Already Moved on
From Mad Men Star

SNL regular Fred Armisen seems to have moved on rather
quickly from Elisabeth Moss, star of the Emmy Award-winning
drama, Mad Men.  The former couple married in October, but
officially  separated  in  May  after  only  seven  months.  
According to E! Online, Armisen was spotted getting cozy with
fellow SNL comedian Abby Elliott at a Los Angeles restaurant.

How do you keep your cool when you ex moves on shortly after a
split?

Cupid’s Advice:

It’s easy to get infuriated when it comes up in your Facebook
feed that your ex is already seeing someone else directly
after a breakup.  Here are some tips from Cupid on how to
handle it when your ex has moved on rather quickly:

1. Think before you react: It’s normal to want to confront
your ex about how angry you are, and wonder if your romance
ever  meant  anything  to  him  or  her  in  the  first  place.
 However,  the  best  reaction  in  this  case  is  usually  no
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reaction.

2. Get your mind off things: When you first discover your ex’s
new relationship, it may linger on your mind.  Try to focus on
other things, such as hobbies or work.  Keeping your focus
somewhere else will keep your feelings in check.

3. Seek the company of friends and family: Even if you aren’t
ready to move on, that doesn’t mean you have to be alone.
 Spend time with close friends and family.  If you want to get
out your feelings, these are the people who will listen.

 


